
Notice Posting Begins May 18, 2020 

 

 

 

 

 
NOTICE OF  

CANCELLATION OF SOLICITATION 
 

 
 

Date:  May 18, 2020  
 

Project: Twiggs Street Improvements Project  
RFP No. O-00420 

 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Tampa-Hillsborough Expressway Authority 
(THEA) has cancelled the solicitation for the Twiggs Street Improvements 
Project, RFP No. O-00420. 

 
THEA intends to re-issue this RFP at a later date.  All current respondents will be 
notified once the RFP has been re-issued. 
 
The “Cone of Silence” regarding communications for this RFP is hereby lifted.   
 
All notices are posted on THEA’s website at (www.tampa-xway.com) and on 
DemandStar. 
 
 
For questions regarding this notice, please contact THEA’s Procurement 
Manager at 813-272-2307 or Man.Le@tampa-xway.com.   


